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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Re: Court’s Collection Agency  
 

 
 

Please be advised that as of July 1, 2024, the County of Marin no longer 

operates the Enhanced Court Collections (ECC) department.  As a result, 

the Court has selected Linebarger Goggan Blair & Sampson, LLP to be the 

Court’s new collection agency. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 

July 31, 2024 


